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Nevada Department of Education Update 

Nevada Academic Content Standards (NVACS) for Health:  
The Office of Standards and Instructional Support began re-writing the Nevada Academic 
Content Standards for Health in January 2019. Our Health Standards Writing Committee is 
currently in the process of wordsmithing, aligning, and reviewing the standards they have 
created. We hope to have a draft to share with our Internal Review Team in early February. 

Once we have a draft completed, we will share our Health Standards Draft with the CWCD 
board members to gather your feedback. The feedback we receive will be discussed with our 
Health Standards Writing Committee and they will decide if there are any adjustments the 
Health Standards draft needs prior to releasing it for public comment. Our goal is to present the 
new Health Standards to the Academic Standards Council in late April or early May and to the 
State Board of Education in June of this year.     


